
 

Notice to the  

UMBC Jewish Student Union 
 

It is with great pleasure that I announce that the UMBC Hillel Board unanimously 

elected Cara Behneman to the position of UMBC Hillel Executive Director 

effective immediately. Cara performed above and beyond the expectations of the 

Hillel Board and JSU as Acting Executive Director.  We look forward to continued 

partnerships with Cara and the UMBC Hillel. Mazel tov, Cara! 

 

The UMBC Hillel Board named Cara Behneman as Acting Executive Director of 

UMBC Hillel Board after Rabbi Jason Klein’s departure at the end of Spring 2013. 

The Search Committee evaluated Cara’s performance over the course of the 

Summer and Fall of 2013 and was deeply impressed with Cara’s performance. At 

the Student Focus Group in November, students provided resoundingly positive 

feedback for Cara. After reviewing other candidates, the Search Committee 

unanimously recommended Cara Behneman as Executive Director of UMBC. 

The Jewish Student Union wishes Cara Behneman all the best and success in her 

role as Executive Director.  

Jen Wachtel 
Vice President of the JSU  

Student Representative to the UMBC Hillel Board 


